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CAMARILLO QUILTERS ASSOCIATION
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES
Tuesday, January 12, 2021

CALL TO ORDER —
The meeting was called to order by President Barbara Witman at 9:30 AM via Zoom.

WELCOME —

Barbara welcomed everyone & thanked them for joining us again thru Zoom, reminding us to
stay muted unless speaking.

Barbara wished all the January babies Happy Birthday.

Barbara told the members that the recent Newsletter sent out by Jodie is worth reading and
complemented Jodie on “job well done”.

Please post pictures of your completed quilts on our Facebook page “Friends of Camarillo”.
This will be our “Show & Share”.

ANNOUNCEMENTS -

A nominating committee is being formed with Jonal in the lead position. We need 1 or 2
additional volunteers from our general membership. Please contact Jonal.

A “Zoom Guru” will be needed when we are able to meet again in person. We will also be
hosting a Zoom meeting for those that are still not comfortable being in a meeting environment.
This will not be an official board position and they will not be required to attend board meetings.
Treasurer’s report finds us in good financial standing — with $66,000 in assets.

If you are interested in signing up for classes at this month’s Road@Home be sure to sign up
soon.

The January BOM has just been posted to our website.

UFO —
The new challenge begins this month. Please refer to the current newsletter for details.

SPEAKER —
Barbara introduced out speaker — Colleen Grainger with her lecture on “Playing with Pre-cuts”

FINAL ANNOUNCEMENTS -
Next month’s speaker is Laura Fraga with Dear Jane Quilt Blocks.

ADJOURNED -10:27 AM
Susan Wilson, Secretary
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